HENNEPIN COUNTY
MINNESOTA

August 28, 2017

Michael Schroeder

Assistant Superintendent for Planning Services
Minneapolis Park & Recreation Board

2117 West River Road

Minneapolis, MN 55411-2227

Greetings Mr. Schroeder:

The Office of the Hennepin County Auditor acknowledges receipt of you letter dated August 23,
2017 with its accompanying petition and signatures seeking to change the name of Lake
Calhoun in Minneapolis, Minnesota.

The petition has been communicated to the Hennepin County Board of Commissioners for
consideration. A formal request to schedule a public hearing at least thirty days in the future
pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 83A.06, subd. 1, will be made at the County Board meeting on
September 7, 2017. We will inform you of the hearing date.

Sincerely,

“heea A

Mark V. Chapin
Hennepin County Audltor

cc: Jan Callison, Chair
David Hough, County Administrator
Peter Boulay, DNR

Hennepin County Resident and Real Estate Services
300 South Sixth Street, Minneapolis, MN 55487
612-348-5297 | hennepin.us




